
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

GCSE Dance Examinations Thursday 28th March 2019 and Thursday 4th April 2019.  
 

 

We wish to inform you of the arrangements for your child’s GCSE Dance Examinations. 

 

The examinations will take place in the following lesson time:  

 

Thursday 28th March 2019, 1 pm - Solo Choreography; 

  

Thursday 4th April 2019, 1 pm - Trio Performance. 

 

It is vital that your child is present for both dates and rehearsals in lessons until these dates. Consistent 

application and attendance will ensure a positive impact on their final GCSE grade. 

 

To ensure that your child is fully prepared for the practical examination the following times are 

available up until the final examination to the students for rehearsal or extra tuition:  

 Monday lunchtime; 

 Monday afterschool;  

 Thursday lunchtime;  

 Friday afterschool. 

 

More times can be available at students’ request.  

 

Every student has been given theory work focused on preparation for the written examination on the 

13th June 2019 with the opportunity to submit for marking and receive feedback and support.  

 

If you would like to discuss any matters regarding the Dance examination, please email 

hscarratt@prioryacademies.co.uk.  

 

Thank you for your support of your child’s Dance GCSE.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss H Scarratt 

 


